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October 31, 2018 
 
Janna Philipp 
Administrative Specialist  
Lake County State’s Attorney’s Office 
18 N. County Street 
3rd Floor 
Waukegan, IL 60085-4304 
 
Dear Mrs. Philipp:  
 
I am writing with information concerning your Victims of Crime Act (VOCA) grant. 
Staff recommended an increase in your current designation for your VOCA funded 
program agreement #216444. This increase was approved, and will be made from the 
FFY 16 VOCA award of $76,965 with a match of $19,241. This will allow your currently 
funded VOCA program to continue until June 30, 2019; when your grant will then be 
renewed for another 18 months.  
 
Your new period of performance will be 2/1/2018– 6/30/2019 and your increased 
designation will be $230,895 with a required match of $57,724 (with the additional six 
months).  I have attached the documentation necessary for the Budget Revision as well as 
your current approved budget. Please use the attached documents to submit your 
proposed funding for the continuation of this program. The Budget Revision is due no 
later than November 9, 2018 and your grant will not continue if the amendment is 
not signed by December 30, 2018. Please note that no new budget items may be added 
to the budget revision. This increase is only for the extension of the current program.  
 
If you have any questions concerning this designation, please feel free to call me at 312-
793-8910 or email me at Rise.Evans@illinois.gov.  I look forward to working with you 
on the continuation of this program. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Victim Service Monitor 
Federal and State Grants Unit 
Enclosed  
CC: MF #216444 


